
Town Administrator Update, 9-27-21 

• I was on vacation most of last week, but we did have the cyber security training on Friday, and 

also presented Deb Craven with her retirement gift. 

• I will be working from home on October 5th, 6th and 7th in order to participate in the MCPPO 

class. 

• David Whittier and I have applied for the Museum on Main Street exhibition, put together by the 

Smithsonian and offered through MassHumanities. 

• Update on Nexamp:  As of September 9th, Nexamp has been connected to the grid with no further 

issues. 


